
25/08/2025
Eden Hills Primary School OSHC

OSHC Email: saedenhills@oshccampaustralia.com.au OSHC Service Phone: 0432 261 676 Service Leader: Cristiana
Dear Families,
We are already half way through term 3! The Rocketeers
program is already out but we still have a lot of exciting
things happening for the rest of the term!
Reminders
Kindy children
Please remember that it is your responsibility to cancel
your OSHC booking if the kindy session has been cancelled
for the day.
Bookings
Remember to check your bookings for term 3 to ensure
you do not miss out.
Extra-curricular activities
Please remember that forms will need to be re-signed for
each term if you child will be taking part of any extra-
curricular activities at school during OSHC times.
Thank youJ - Cristiana
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